
PORT CITY WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 

 
DATE  25th August  2015 
 
Beautiful day for the start of the Major/Minor Competition 

 

 
 
President Debbie welcomed 40 Competition players and 30 Social players. 
A warm welcome was extended to Helene visiting from Boolooroo. 
 
Debbie asked that any ideas and suggestions for interesting fun day be put in writing and given 
to her (helps keep the memory intact). 
 
Birthday girls this week were Loris Muir and Jan Opitz , to everyone else who was not there 
today and having a birthday, Happy Birthday. 
 
It was fantastic to see Betty Hall visiting the club today to catch up with many friends. 
Great to see Mary Bennett also there today and we wish Jan Gauld a speedy recovering. 
 
1st Round of Major/Minors winners were: (Skips only) 
Beth Hicks, Judy Scholz, Barbara Barrett, Carol White, Judy Brady, Margaret Walsh, Denise 
Gudgeon, Margaret Doyle, Pat Light, Karen McFarlane, Joyce Ebbick W.O.F  Check the board to 
see when you are playing in the 2nd Round. 
 
The Minor Pairs draw is up on the board, please check as to when you will be playing. 
 
Minor Singles opened today 25th August and will close on 15th September. 
 
1st September, Daffodil Day – items are required for trading table and spider prizes. 
 
1st – 4th September Lynne Thompson & Carol White head to Warilla for the Champion of 
Champion Pairs.  Great bowling, Good Luck from everyone. 
 
15th September, Tuesday - Out of the Hat Fours 
21-22nd September, Versatility Fives Carnival 
 
Lucky rinks  1st  Beth Hicks, Joan Bird 
         2nd  Hazel Durrant, Di Allen, Diane Warrener 



 
Consolation   Ella Wright, Robyn Hehir, June Harris 
 
Raffles:   Carol White, Pat Light, Bev Hicks 
60 Club:   Wendy Elliott, Nola Sykes, Kerry Bolsover. 
 
QUARTERLY MEETING 25TH August, 2015 
 
President Debbie opened the meeting with 70 Present and 12 Apologies. 
 
After a lengthy discussion on Uniforms the meeting voted to leave Tuesday uniforms as is, 
allowing the option open to wear neat, clean, and tidy apparel.    
 
Carol White spoke on the new sponsorship for the club shirts.  Lake Road Dental on the back 
and Broadwater gardens on the sleeve. The sponsorship will go for 2-3 years at this stage. See 
Carol if you wish to order - $20 per shirt, orders to be in before 30th September 2015.  Girls you 
will be very surprised how good they are going to look.  Carol also has a sample of light weight 
club jackets if you wish to have a look at them. 
 
Pennant Season for 2016, Players will pay for all away games ONLY.  
 
Meeting closed 1.55pm 
Next Quarterly Meeting is 17th November 2015. 
 
BOWLS – VISITORS MOST WELCOME – 9.15am for 9.30am start 
 
Tuesday Social Bowls – Ladies, who wish to play/cancel or wanting only half a game please 
ring the bowls office before, 8am on 65831153. 
 
Thursday Pairs – Saturday Triples 
 
Sunday Mixed Triples – 1PM 
 
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a speedy recovery 
and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 
 
Good bowling everyone 
 
Sincerely 
Barbara Standen 
Publicity Officer 
0410688581 
 


